Lewes BPW

electric, water and sewer utility __

April 06, 2018

Dear HOA President,

The Board of Public Works is asking for your input in our Strategic Planning. We are proud of our
safety record that our employees continue to exercise in providing electric, water, wastewater
and storm water services to you and your communities. We are also proud of the professional
and kind way that our staff provide these utilities and services.

We are looking to the future and need your assistance. The accompanying survey will help us
learn what you and your homeowners are expecting from us in the future. We believe that as the
President of your Home Owners Association, you have a strong general sense of your community
and we are asking you to share that knowledge with us. We suggest the polling of your members
about our present service and how we can best serve them in the future.

Once you have returned these comments, we are also asking that you attend our next Board
Meeting- April 25, 4:00pm at the Lewes City Hall Council Chambers- so we can go into these topics
in greater detail. Your input will shape the outcome and efforts of the BPW for years to come.

We thank you for being our customers, we thank you for the time and effort you will spend to
gather and prepare this information.

Respectfully,
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C. Wendell Alfred, Presid - on behalf of all the Board Members

D. Preston Lee, P.E.
Jack Lesher

A. Thomas Owen
Robert J. Kennedy I
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